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So why is Pima County spending $500,000.00 in taxpayer money to the chamber? Rest assured, Pima County is actively 
pursuing data centers and other ventures using NDAs - while leaving the public far behind. Public input is not a priority. 
Let's say that again - Pima County is spending our money while they keep secrets about who and what they are spending 
our money on. Not unlike spending money on lobbyists. I expect better transparency on everything. 
We should not be spending $SOOK for Chamber support. You have your own economic development department that 
has budget deficits. You have not been transparent with business ventures such as Project Blue and additional data 
centers headed our way. 
Brenda Marts precinct committeeman 100 
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